
  
 

SEPTEMBER FACILITIES REPORT 

Glenn Hall 

 

   

BABB: Propane in school complete.  All equipment fired up.  Boiler circulating pump #1 not 

working.    Kitchen air handler is not working - we fired it up and now will see how it's 

running. 

 

Electrician working on bus fill station pump and meter.  Replacing reducing valve in 

boiler room. 

 

 

HIGH SCHOOL:  Working on air handlers throughout building replacing belts. Working  on preventive 

maintenance plan for mechanical system.  AHU 1 installed all belts in house. 

   

   

PROPANE TANK AREA 2 @ HIGH SCHOOL: Installation of new propane system in place.  Moving 

forward with chain link fence. Tim Peterson getting cost estimate and job requirements.  

 Getting power hooked up on propane tank. 

 

PLAYGROUND:  Swank project is 98% complete.  Few punch list items.  They finished  construction 

on storage shed for playground thanks to Tom (project superintendent) and his crew. 

 

  Tatsey Construction is working on fencing - made some in-house field 

  Changes to plans. 

 

NAPI FIELD:  We have been watering and keeping the football field mowed and striped.  The lights 

need to be rewired on east side of field.  Glacier Electric will provide the boom truck and 

the work is being done in house. 

 

SPECIAL SERVICES HC RAMP:  Tim McDonald started on the ramp this week on schedule.  


